
Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Fwd: FW: Milton
Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Wed, Jul 31, 2024 at 12:15 PM
To: daungst@weld.gov

Hello Diana, 

Peter Hays forwarded your email to me.  Peter has transferred to a different program.  My team oversees mining
operations in Weld County.  It does not appear that DRMS has issued a permit for this operation.  We will need to
investigate this activity further to determine if a permit from DRMS is needed.  Is there a contact at Farmer's Reservoir
and Irrigation Co. that Weld County has been working with that I could get from you?  

Thank you,

Jared     

On Wed, Jul 31, 2024 at 6:46 AM Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]
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